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Glendale Heights Food Drive Feeds Over 250 Families 

Glendale Heights, Illinois (May 2, 2020) – On Saturday, May 2, 2020, the Village of Glendale Heights, 

Immigrant Solidarity of DuPage, Calvary Episcopal Church, Courageous Love Initiative, the Northern Illinois 

Food Bank, and Renew Church all worked together to bring a food drive to the Glendale Heights 

community at Camera Park (101 E. Fullerton Ave. in Glendale Heights).  This food drive served 

approximately 250 families affected by the COVID-19 pandemic.  Much of the food was donated by La 

Rosita in Glendale Heights and Parra’s Bakery from West Chicago.  Future dates for other food drives in 

Glendale Heights will be announced soon on the Village of Glendale Heights website at 

www.glendaleheights.org.   

For more information, please contact Maureen O’Connor at (630) 620-8899 or mo@calvarylombard.org. 

 

To download pictures and video, please click here: https://spaces.hightail.com/receive/OZZYbgUVlB  
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